
Port Isaac Academy 
Newsletter #04  27th September 2024  

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

This week's newsletter will be a brief update. We are looking forward to welcoming everyone to our Harvest Festival on Monday 
afternoon. Please remember to send in your donations for the Wadebridge Foodbank. Your generosity is greatly appreciated. 

Additionally, there will be a Special CENSUS Menu update for Thursday 3rd. Please check your child's ParentPay account to ensure 
they have the correct food ordered. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Best regards, 

Emma Williams 

Head Teacher, Port Isaac Academy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our certificate winners this week 

 Stars of the Week English Stars Maths Stars 
Perfect   

Presentation 

Seals Beau Leonard Ivan Evie 

Puffins Sonny Emmie Josie Olivia 

Dolphins Corben Dylan S Quinn Taylor 

Whole School Attendance last week  96.93% 

For all CELT schools the attendance threshold is set at 96% in line with national attendance data. 

Seals Puffins Dolphins 

95.6 % 95.8% 98.8 % 


